
 

  

Don’t forget your resource page: https://www.parkinson.bc.ca/sworganizers 

  

  

FYI 

• SuperWalk Organizer Meeting:  Thank you so much to everyone who attended the first 

SuperWalk Organizer meeting that was held on May 7th. For those who were not able 

to make it, we recorded the webinar for you to watch and be informed of what was 

discussed. Please view the recording of the webinar here. 

The next SuperWalk Organizer meeting will be held on June 4th at 6 pm. A calendar 

invite has been sent to you with the Zoom link. 

Please make sure you mark your calendar for these meetings. They are held on the 

first Tuesday of every month at 6 pm over Zoom.  

 

• Spring Mailing: We are aiming to send all spring mailing material to you by the 

beginning of June to the addresses that were submitted through the survey. A gentle 

reminder that the spring mailing includes: Pledge Forms, business cards & posters.  

 

IMPORTANT: Please dispose of all pledge forms from previous years as they are no 

longer valid for 2024. 

 

• SuperWalk Website: A gentle reminder that our new and improved SuperWalk website 

is coming soon. Due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be a delay in the launch, 

however, we will keep you informed of the anticipated launch date as it nears. We look 

forward to sharing it with you all!  

 

https://www.parkinson.bc.ca/sworganizers
https://youtu.be/3tCVvoMUQGg


• T-Shirts: We are excited to announce that SuperWalk T-shirts will be returning this 

year with a new design! They will be available for purchase alongside the website 

launch. The cost of the t-shirts will be $25 and can only be purchased online. All shirts 

will be sent to walk locations and must be distributed on the day of the walk. Shirts 

will not be shipped directly to the purchasers. 

 

• Route Maps: We are still missing a few route maps. If you have not submitted the 

route map, please send it to us as soon as possible as this will be part of the website. I 

will be reaching out to each SuperWalk Organizer who has not submitted it before 

Friday, May 9th.  

  ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Need help or have questions? Contact: 

 

Domenica Kozy (dkozy@parkinson.bc.ca) 

604-662-3240 ext. 274 or toll-free 1-800-668-3330 ext. 274 

Matthew White (mwhite@parkinson.bc.ca) 

604-662-3240 ext. 275 or toll-free 1-800-668-3330 ext. 275 

Melissa Moreno (mmoreno@parkinson.bc.ca) 

604-662-3240 ext. 277 or toll-free 1-800-668-3330 ext. 277 

 

Please note that Parkinson Society BC office hours are 8:30am – 4:30pm, Monday through 

Friday. 
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